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Straight from the horse’s mouth! 

-March 28th    

Parent Meeting for rising 9th 

graders, 5pm 

Board Meeting, 6pm 

-March 30th and 31st  

Half Days 

-April 1st    

Father/Daughter Dance  

(4k-5th grade only) 

-April 3rd-7th   

Spring Break, No School 

-April 13th   

Half Day 

-April 14th  

Good Friday, No School 

 

-Valid ID is always required 

upon entrance to the school, 

and must be presented in 

order to sign-out any student. 

 

-Classes begin promptly at 

7:55; students are tardy after 

7:58 and must be signed in. 

-Please do not visit your child’s 

classroom in the morning 

during drop-off times.  If you 

would like to schedule a 

classroom visit, you must first 

contact the student services 

office. 

 

News Team: 

Every Friday between 3-3:45pm 

After-School Tutoring: 

Last session on Thursday, March 23rd! 

 

 

 

 

As of March 20th, HCA families have raised 

$2,740 towards paving our car line! 

   

Visit www.gofundme.com/hcacarline to 

donate today!  Your donation also goes 

towards your parent hours! 

http://www.hcacs.net/
http://www.gofundme.com/hcacarline


HCA will be hosting our first ever Father/Daughter and 

Mother/Son dances this Spring!  The Father/Daughter 

dance will be on Saturday, April 1st from 6pm-8pm.  The 

Mother/Son Dance will be on Saturday, May 13th from 

6pm-8pm.  The theme for both of the dances will be “A 

Royal Ball.”  This dance will be open to all 4K-5th graders for a small 

admission fee.  Be on the lookout for more information as the dates approach!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Do you need parent hours?  Read on! 

 Nurse Shealy is in need of: 

• Ziploc baggies 

• Small bathroom size drink cups 

• Re-useable hot/cold packs 

• Thermometer probe covers 

• Sterile eye wash solution 

• Small 2x2 gauze pads 

• Band-aids 

• Ace bandages/wraps 

• Kleenex tissues 

DOUBLE PARENT HOURS for 

colored and white copy paper! 

Mrs. Morris is in need of: 

• Standard #2 pencils  

• Highlighters 

• Peppermints 

(These will help prepare our end of year 

testing kits for teachers and students!) 

The Student Services Office is in need of: 

• Kleenex tissues 

• Lysol wipes 

• Clorox wipes 

 

Sign up to help to work on our 

set-up or clean-up teams for our 

Father/Daughter, Mother/Son 

dances! 


